
NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF

ATHENS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Board of Directors of Athens 
Economic Development Corporation may be in attendance at the City of 
Athens, Council Meeting on Monday, , 2020 at 5:30 P.M., in the
Derek D. Daniels Room of the Athens Partnership Center, located at 201 W. 
Corsicana, Athens, TX.  

___________________________________________ 
Valerie Franklin. Office Manager 
Posted: AEDC Bulletin Board, , 2020


